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Update: Coastal Dungeness Crab Fishery Participant Webinar moved to September 5, 2024 

August 23, 2024 
 
Dear Coastal Dungeness Crab Fishery Participant: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform fishery participants that the meeting date for the Coastal Dungeness 
Crab Fishery Participant Webinar has moved to September 5, 2024. A Virtual Townhall open to the public 
was originally scheduled for August 28 has also been postponed; a notice will be circulated in advance of 
a new meeting date when it is available. 

3:00 – 4:30 p.m. September 5, 2024 
Coastal Dungeness Crab Fishery Participant Webinar 

 

Microsoft Teams 
https://tinyurl.com/fishery-participant-webinar 

Meeting ID: 270 439 934 047 
Passcode: oEY7Hf 

 

Dial in by phone 
1-564-999-2000  

Phone conference ID: 621 901 134# 

 
Virtual Townhall – General Public 

 

 
The Virtual Townhall has been 
postponed. A notice will be 
circulated in advance of the meeting 
at a later date. 

The purpose of the Coastal Dungeness Crab Fishery Participant Webinar will be to solicit feedback from 
fishery participants about proposed changes to the Washington Fish and Wildlife Dungeness Crab Policy 
C-3604 (Policy) and provide an update on the development of a Fishery Management Plan (FMP) for the 
coastal Dungeness crab fishery. 

The Washington Fish and Wildlife Commission will be briefed on proposed changes to the Policy at their 
September 26-28, 2024 meeting.  

Please feel free to contact me if you have questions at Lorna.Wargo@dfw.gov or by calling 360.581.5611. 

Sincerely, 

 
Lorna Wargo 
Intergovernmental Ocean Policy Coordinator 

https://tinyurl.com/fishery-participant-webinar
tel:+15649992000,,348607490
mailto:Lorna.Wargo@dfw.gov

